Black Oak Mine Unified School District

All students will be healthy, responsible, productive citizens, skilled workers, lifelong learners and contributors to their local and world communities.

Superintendent Jeremy Meyers

Student Services and Special Education Coordinator Dr. Cerrene Cervantes

Board of Trustees
Jeff Burch
William Drescher
Ronnie Ebitson
Darcy Knight
Joe Scroggins

November 14, 2016

Dear Parents and Preschool Providers:

Black Oak Mine Unified School District offers a Transitional Kindergarten (TK) program.

Children who turn 5 between Sept 2nd and March 15th of the school year (2017-18), can register for Transitional Kindergarten. All students begin school in August of the school year.

Registration begins in January of 2017. Registration is dependent on birthdate and class size.

Transitional Kindergarten is the first year of a two year Kindergarten program. The first year is TK and the second year is a Kindergarten class.

We would like to know if you are ready to register your child for TK for the next school year (2017-18). Please contact Monica Woodall, Early Education Services Coordinator for BOMUSD at Northside School, (530) 885-4079 or mwoodall@bomusd.org.

Please also see the Black Oak Mine School District website - www.bomusd.org or the Divide Ready by 5 website www.dividereadyby5.org for information regarding our Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten programs.

Sincerely,

Monica Woodall,

Early Education Services Coordinator, Black Oak Mine Unified School District